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Laura Belin <desmoinesdem@bleedingheartland.com>

seeking comment/explanation

Mary Mosiman <Mary.Mosiman@auditor.state.ia.us> Wed, Oct 25, 2017 at 9:48 AM
To: desmoinesdem@bleedingheartland.com

Laura,

Our Office did not release the ISU Report of Recommendations months ago because it was not yet ready to
be released.  Other reports of recommendation have recently been released, and some are pending.  As you
demonstrated in your email with past ISU release dates, the release date of reports can vary based on the
time required to complete the report. We have an obligation to the taxpayers to take the time necessary to
issue an accurate report. 

Our Office released the ISU Report of Recommendations in a manner consistent with our standard
practice of releasing reports when they are complete.

Mary Mosiman, CPA
Iowa Auditor of State

This email message and its attachments may contain confidential information that is exempt from disclosure under
Iowa Code chapters 22, 139A, and other applicable law. Confidential information is for the sole use of the intended
recipient. If you believe that you have received this transmission in error, please reply to the sender, and then delete
all copies of this message and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
review, use, retention, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message may be prohibited by law.

The Auditor of State website is http://auditor.iowa.gov/ . 

>>> Laura Belin <desmoinesdem@bleedingheartland.com> 10/24/2017 1:42 PM >>>
[Quoted text hidden]

http://auditor.iowa.gov/
mailto:desmoinesdem@bleedingheartland.com

